
Lisa Smith 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 12:31 PM 
'Troy Rendell' 
RE: Interested Party Requests 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10453-2021 

Per your request we have added you to Dockets 20210093-WS, 20210095-SU and 20210133-SU as an interested person. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 9:56 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Interested Party Requests 

Good morning: I would like to request that the person below be listed as an interested person in the following dockets: 

20210093-WS 
20210095-SU 
20210133-SU 

Please e-mail all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, FAW notices, all recommendations, and final orders 
issued by the Commission to trendell@uswatercorp.net. 

If you have additional questions please contact me at the number below: 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President - Investor Owned Utilities 
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4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard 
New Port Richey, FL  34652 
(Office) 727-848-8292 x245 
(Fax) 727-848-7701 
(E-Mail) trendell@uswatercorp.net 
  




